
   

 
 
Meeting of the Full Council - 25 February 2021  
 
Report on the Internal Scrutiny Committee meeting held on 22 January 
2021 

 
Chair: County Councillor David O'Toole 
 
The agenda and minutes of the meeting may be viewed on the County 
Council’s web site at the following link: 
 
Internal Scrutiny Committee 
 
22 January 2021 
 
Update on Lancashire's Response to Covid-19 
 
A presentation was provided to the Internal Scrutiny Committee by the Chief 
Executive on Lancashire's ongoing response to the Covid-19 pandemic. The 
committee last received an update at their September 2020 meeting.  
 
The update included information on Democratic Leadership during the 
pandemic, Service Delivery and support to Lancashire businesses and 
communities. A detailed update on the financial position was also provided to 
members and details of Pan - Lancashire working and next steps. 
 
Lancashire County Council continued to work hard and respond positively. A 
lot of progress was being made and recognised nationally. 
 
Resolved: The Internal Scrutiny Committee noted the update on Lancashire's 
response to Covid-19. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://council.lancashire.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CommitteeId=120

